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Good Afternoon, 
  
We are writing on behalf of Dr. Raúl Rodríguez, Chancellor of the Rancho 
Santiago Community College District and Co-Chair of the LA-OC Regional 
Consortium (LAOCRC) Strategic Planning Committee, to inquire about your 
Chancellor/Superintendent’s availability to attend a CEO Summit of the 
LAOCRC.  Because your institutions are some of the most active in the 
LAOCRC and a key strategic partner, we are reaching out to you to ensure 
that your CEO is able to be at the meeting before extending invitations to 
the region’s CEOs.  The proposed meeting details are outlined below: 
  
Date:               Wednesday, April 13 
Time:               10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
Location:         Sheraton Cerritos 
  
Agenda: 

The CEO Summit agenda will include: 
1.      An overview of the LAOCRC 
2.      Discussion of the $200 million made available by the 

State for career technical education (CTE) and how 
our region can get its fair share 

3.      Discussion of the governance structure of the 
LAOCRC 

 


